OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
P.P. COLLEGE, NISCHINTAKOILI, CUTTACK-754207

Notice No:- t IQ Date:- 9 & 2. A0ty

All the Staff members and Students are hereby informed that the Department of English is
going to organize a seminar on the topic “THE IMPORTANCE OF RENAISSANCE IN ENGLISH
LITERATURE “ in the Department of English at 01.15 P.M on Dt. 29/08/2024.

Hence all interested faculty members and students are requested to participate in the
discourses of the seminar

H.O.D '
Dept. of English . Pﬁ(gﬁm ‘124

Copy to :- General Notice Board, Staff Common Room, Boys Common Room, Girls Common Room
Establishment Section, Account section, Library, Guard File for information.



